
I oppose any changes to the current concealed carry law in Oregon. My statement comes from having experience as a prior law 
enforcement officer in the state of Oregon. The changes that are trying to be pushed through are both unconstitutional and 
unethical. It would cause law abiding citizens to become criminals by setting them up for failure. Stop trying to hurt law abiding 
citizens. The only thing you do by creating “gun free” zones is put a target on the map for criminals and lunatics. We all know 
criminals do not fallow the law. So having fun free zones only puts targets on law abiding citizens backs. Responsible citizens who 
carry concealed legally stop crimes in this state every single day. Stop trying to make this state a criminals breeding ground. 


